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19 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our twentieth century study of history in Year 9 we are providing pupils with an 
opportunity to take part in a visit to the National Holocaust Centre at Laxton in Nottinghamshire. The 
trip will be on Wednesday 20th March. Please be aware, we will leave school at 8.30am and return to 
school after the end of the school day, at approximately 4pm.  As part of the visit, students will be 
listening to a talk by a Holocaust survivor. 
 
The skills and content of the visit are directly linked to work covered in lessons and will be 
particularly useful to those who are planning to take GCSE history as one of their option choice 
subjects. 
 
Students will be travelling to Nottingham by coach. Due to the nature of the visit and coach size, we 
have been able to secure spaces for 45 students. The cost of the visit is £18.62 which includes a £7.50 
entry to the Holocaust Centre. At this stage we would like to take expressions of interest by Friday 
27th January. Further details of the deadline for payment will then be provided on parent pay. If 
interest exceeds 45 students then we will prioritise students who have chosen to study history for 
GCSE, along with the use of a method of random selection to fill the places. 
 
All students must wear full school uniform for the visit.  We also advise wearing a suitable 
warm/waterproof coat as some time will be spent outdoors in the memorial garden.  Students will 
also require a packed lunch, which will be provided for those students who are in receipt of free 
school meals. There is a small cafeteria for purchasing extra snacks and drinks should they be 
required. 
 
Please could I ask you to complete the details on the attached link if your child is interesting in 
attending the visit.    
https://forms.office.com/e/Aztuz4H08h  
 
Yours sincerely  
  

M Davies  

Mrs M Davies  
Head of History  
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